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Board Direction 
15.RL3575 

 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on July 6th 

2017. 

 

 

The Board noted that, notwithstanding the fact that the Planning Authority had 

indicated that a clerical error had been made in the text of its declaration, the 

requester had sought a full review of the declaration of the Planning Authority as a 

whole, unrelated to this error. 

 

 

The Board decided that the file should be referred to the Inspectorate for the 

preparation of an Inspector’s report and recommendation in the normal way. 

 
 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 6th July 2017 

 Philip Jones   

 


